
 

 

Bristol’s Short Breaks 
Statement 

Are you interested in developing the shared vision for  
Short Breaks in Bristol? 

 
What is a Short Breaks Statement? 
The Short Breaks Statement describes the range of short breaks available, the eligibility criteria for these 
services, and how the range of services is designed to meet the needs of the carers, disabled children 
and young people and their families. This is the vision for Short Breaks. 
 
 

Have Your Say 
We want Bristol’s shared vision for Short Breaks to be written in coproduction with parent carers of 
disabled children and young people. Join our online session to look at Bristol’s current Short Breaks 
Statement so that we can review the current Statement together and have a conversation about: - 
• What needs to be in the Statement 
• How it should be written to make it easy for parent carers to understand 

 
 

Join us on Tuesday 6th October 2020 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 
 
 

Registration is essential to join the online session:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1432118703158210573 

 

 

Unable to make it to the session? The session will be recorded to give further opportunities to participate. 

See the current Short Breaks Statement on the Local Offer website:  

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/documents/20182/34324/Bristol+Short+Breaks+Statement 


